Parking Petition

It would appear to East Sussex County Council that the residents of the area near to Treasure
Island and Princes Park are content about the lack of parking on high days and holidays.

I was kindly represented by Steve Wallis at a meeting regarding Permit Holder Only Parking
in Rylstone road and other local streets. Unfortunately the response from Mr Michael Blaney,
Principal Traffic Officer, was that as I was the only person to complain the council had no
reason to propose any change.

If yéu are unhappy about not being able to park in your street, never mind outside your home
Please sign below.

Name Address




